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Congratulations, your abstract The impacts of study orientation  for
preparing new students to self and distant learning has been accepted for
presentation at The 31st Asian Association of Open Universities (AAOU)
Conference which is being held 2017-09-27 at Yogyakarta. You may now submit
your paper for further review.

Thank you and looking forward to your participation in this event.
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